round Of the Rockies Association

P.O. BOX 1826 — ENGLEWOOD, COLORADO 80150 — PHONE (303) 762-8829

HUMMER FEBRUARY 2001

PRESIDENT'S CORNER

Greetings CORA Members! I hope that you are all managing to stay warm this winter. I understand
those of you who live fulltime in Colorado have had a lot of cold, snowy weather. It seems the entire
country is sharing in a colder, wetter winter than usual. I know that this is the case for most of us here
in Texas.

Recently I received a call from one of our board members, Roy Bahr. Roy informed me that
commitments in Arizona and family responsibilities will prevent him from being able to return to CORA
this summer. Roy felt the only avenue left was to resign from his position on the board. Those of you
who know Roy will understand how much he will be missed. Roy is committed to doing his best for
CORA and has spent many long hours working on equipment as well as coordinating special projects.
If all goes well, we hope to see Roy and Sandy return to CORA during the summer of 2002. Our
thanks go to both of them for their assistance.

The resignation will require another member to actively assume the responsibilities of Facilities
Director. If you would like to serve in the position of Facilities Director for the remainder of the term,
which ends in September 2001, please notify the board in a letter of intent and your qualifications.
These letters need to be mailed to CORA, P.O. BOX 1826, Englewood, CO 80150 or faxed to
303-762-0045 by March 1, 2001. By March 15, 2001, a quorum of the board members will fill the

position from the applications submitted. Our first meeting at CORA will be held on Saturday, May 5,
2001 at 1:00PM. I hope to see you there.

Larry Payne, President

HELLO FROM THE MANAGEMENT TEAM!

We have been working on the handicap shower and the valves for the upper holding tank. We have finished
19 of our 30 winter projects. The rest will be done when it isn't so cold. We got some snow Saturday, not quite
enough but 5-6 inches. It has been any where from -6 to -25 degrees at night here. We are staying warm in
the office or the house or the bathroom we are working onl

We have ordered electric meters for all DSP, RGS and CS properties; we got a great group rate. They will
be installed in the spring and we will be billing you with the spring electric bills. We do not have an exact cost
until we know how much the shipping will cost us. If you have any questions feel free to call us (719) 836-2533
or a board member.

Have a great winter - We look forward to seeing you this summer!
Debbie & Paul Gentry

REMEMBER:

1. If you move or change your phone number please notify Business Control Systems (303) 762-8829.

2. If you are taking your trailer or boat or anything out of CORA please let the mangers know
(719) 836-2533.

3. Debbie is updating the "FOR SALE" list. If your lot is for sale please let her know and include your
phone number, what is for sale and the asking price.



February 1,2001 - BOARD VACANCY

Prospective candidates to fill one (1) vacancy on the Board of Directors should either
1) FAX a letter of intent to Business Control Systems at (303) 762-0045 by March 1, 2001
OR
2) Respond in writing by March 1, 2001 to:
C.O.R.A. Board of Directors
P.O. Box 1826
Englewood, CO 80150

If no qualified members respond, the Board may appoint members to fill the positions.
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